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D.O.No.2-31 2022 (CPP-ll) 2Ob January, 2022

Respected Madam/Sir,

The Commission is in receipt of an O.M. No. 14-3I2021-SC/ST dated 05.01.2022 of the
Ministry of Education regarding creation of educational resources for blind students at university
level.

ln this regard, it is advised that all universities should develop/adopt suitable educational
resources like Braille-print books, large print books, tactile books, audio books and such other
assistive devices which better meet the needs of visual impairments for equitable access to the
curriculum. Such educational resources, as far as possible, should be uploaded on the website of
the university also and made freely available.

Allthe universities and their affiliated/constituent colleges are requested to take action on the
above points.

With kind regards,

Yours s cerely,

(Rajn Jain)

To

The Vice-Chancellor of all Universities

The Principals of all Colleqes/lnstitutions


